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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

--

Dear Sirs, It seems to me that once abortion became legal euthanasia should have become legal too! Why are 
we allowed to end the existence of potential people & yet deny real people the right to a peaceful end if they are 
in pain, old or just sick of living for whatever reason. Over population is now a risk to the environment & yet 
people in their 70's & 80's, who have had a good long life, are made to endure increasing debility & dependence 
on others. People who wish to die by natural means should be allowed to do so but those who want a peaceful 
death at the time that they want to go should have the same privilege.

--
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